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It is highly important to protect our elections. We have seen an abundance of 

information regarding non citizens on our voting rolls and several 'accidents' by DMV 

helping foster these issues. Everything in life requires proof of identification and 

elections is our great Nations voice. Americans would like to have that voice and 

require that we all get a fair vote. Mail in ballots are not accurate to date. Just this 

election, I had other ballots arrive at my house. How many people received ballots to 

someone else like I did? How many of those got filled out and submitted? There's no 

way to track that. In person voting with ID seems to be the safest and most effective 

way to guarentee that each American Oregonion is being heard. There's no room for 

cheating if we all show up in person. Why would we not support something in our 

State that helps ensure safe and fair elections? The trust in Oregon elections has 

severely decreased, the trust and support in Oregon politicians AND policies has 

severely decreased and the majority of our State is screaming to be heard. I feel as a 

citizen of Oregon and this great Nation that Oregon owes us honest and transparent 

elections.  


